Our Ref: Your Ref: Contact: Tel: E-mail:

Date:

01236 632110

enquiries@cumbernauld-pri.n-lanark.sch.uk 20.03.20



Education and Families

Ed Clinton Head Teacher Cumbernauld Primary School Eastfield Road Cumbernauld G68 0EB www.northlanarkshire.gov.uk

From: Derek Brown, Executive Director

Dear Parents / Carers

Following advice from the Scottish Government to close educational establishment today, we fully recognise that from today children and young people may be at home for a long period of time and we have produced a suite of materials to support their learning - further information about materials will be sent to you in due course.

Understandably, this is an unsettling time for children, young people and their carers and many people will be feeling anxious about the current situation and the impact that it may have on the health and wellbeing of family, friends and colleagues.

For this reason we have also included information to help you reassure your child. Many of these resources have been developed in collaboration with South Lanarkshire Council. The attached document provides some advice and guidance.

We will continue to up-date this resource and ensure that it is widely available online. You will be notified of these updates next week.

Thank you for your on-going support during these challenging times.

Regards

Derek Brown **Executive Director**







